Pioneers-South Caldwell rained out; rescheduled for Monday
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The Watauga High baseball team and South Caldwell were rained our on Saturday.

So, the Northwestern 4A Conference championship game has been rescheduled for Monday
at time to be announced. You can hear the game on 100.7, MAC-FM Monday night. We should
know a broadcast time by Sunday night.




